
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR COMPREHENSIVE LAND USE PLANS 

 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that a public hearing will be held as follows:    
 

Town of Greenfield 
Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 
Time: 5:00 - 6:15 p.m.  
Location:  Town of Greenfield Hall   

N1800 Town Hall Road 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

 
A summary of the proposed plan: 
The Comprehensive Plans will guide the future growth and development in the Town of Albion.  The 
comprehensive plan contains the nine required elements required by Wisconsin State Statute 66.1001 
including:   

• Issues & Opportunities Element  

• Housing Element  

• Transportation Element  

• Utilities & Community Facilities 
Element   

• Agricultural, Natural, & Cultural 
Resources Element  

• Economic Development Element  

• Intergovernmental Cooperation 
Element  

• Land Use Element  

• Implementation Element  

 
Local government staff that can be contacted for additional information:  

 
Town of Greenfield 

Town Chair                                        Town Clerk 
Kevin Timm                                        Jill Murphy 
608-792-4862                       608-452-4700 
chair@greenfieldlaxwi.gov         clerk@greenfieldlaxwi.gov 

 
Where to inspect and how to obtain a copy of the proposal before the hearing: 
The plans are available for review at the following locations: 

 
Town of Greenfield                            Jack Zabrowski 
Town Hall                                              Senior Planner – AICP  
N1800 Town Hall Road                       Mississippi River Regional Planning Commission - MRRPC 
La Crosse, WI 54601                           P: (608) 785-9392 | E: Jack@mrrpc.com | W: mrrpc.com                                        
    
Dated and posted on January 10, 2025. 

 


